
Welcome Back 
A warm and hearty welcome back! 
We are happy to be back and togeth-
er again in our happy school home. 
We wish all of you a happy and pro-
ductive new year in 2022! 

Re-entry &  

2022/2023            
Registration Forms 

Re-entry forms & the $75/student 
pre-registration fee for next year are 
DUE BACK on Thursday, January 27 
if possible.  The PVCA School Board 
will be using this information to de-
termine any spaces available for the 
2022-2023 school year. We are ask-
ing all families who plan be with us 
next year, to register their children. 
(Forms were sent home on Tuesday 
Jan 11th. Forms for Kindergarten 
2022-23 are available in the office.)  

 

 

 

PAC Meeting  

Thank you to the parents who have 
teamed up with us to develop and 
nurture a culture of participation. 
The next PAC Meeting is Thursday, 
February 24 @ 8:30am.  

 

 

Update from     

Mrs. Fischer  

Dear Friends,  

I want to thank  all of you so much  

for your prayers and support!!! I am 

doing well . My energy is mostly 

back. I just need to get my strength 

and muscles  to catch up, LOL.                                                              

My husband is home!!! He is weak 

and still needs oxygen occasionally  

but is improving more each day. 

Praise God for his blessings! He 

awoke  from his coma  on Christmas 

day and  has amazed the medical 

staff in Penticton and Vernon with 

his speedy recovery! God is good! 

Prayers make a difference!                   

NOTE: I hope you have noticed how 

smoothly things seems to be going in 

my absence. We have an amazing 

team at PVCA! From teaching assis-

tants, Teachers, Office staff to those 

of you  who have also been helping 

by volunteering!! YOU ARE WON-

DERFUL AND I CAN HARDLY WAIT TO 

BE BACK TO MY REGULAR         

SCHEDULE!!!        

Blessings! 

Rosemary                                    
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Upcoming 
Events 

Monday , January 17:  
Staff Meeting 

Tuesday , January 18:  
Ski Day (Gr 4-8) 

Tuesday, January 25: 
Ski Day (Gr 4-8) 

Thursday, January 27 : 
2022– 2023 REGISTRATION/ RE-
ENTRY FORMS  ARE DUE 

Thursday, January 27 : 
PAC Meeting  

Thursday, January 27 : 
Next Newsletter 

Wise Words 

May HE give you the desire 

of your heart and make all 

your plans succeed.” - 

Psalm 20:4   

 

 

            

 

 

 
 

Birthdays 
 



Covid Protocols 
Dear Families,  PVCA  would like to 
extend a huge thank you for your sup-
port during the previous weeks. We 
acknowledge this is all extremely chal-
lenging for you, staff and students.                                               
To ensure the continuity  of learning, 
the school will  be reminding all stu-

dents , staff and families about ex-
isting safety measures including;  
doing daily healthy checks, staying 
home when sick and limiting the 
visitors.  

Skiing      

SKIING!! Grades 4-8 are skiing this 

year!! The dates are January 18, 25 

and February 1. Please look for infor-

mation coming home to you!!  Mrs. 

Renee Bielby is the organizer. Please 

Contact her if you have any ques-

tions.  

 

 

Outstanding Bills 

Parents, please be sure to settle any 

outstanding fees for registration, log-

os or fleece jackets.   

Butcher Boys & Co-op 

Help raise funds for our school! If you 

shop @ Butcher Boys, save your re-

ceipts and put them in the bucket in 

the foyer.  When we submit $5,000 

worth of receipts, they give us $50 

back.  

Also, buying your gas at   Co-op in 

Vernon, Armstrong and Salmon Arm 

funds us, too! Our Co-op number is: 

84319.           

Cobs Bakery 

Do you like bread? Have we got a great 

way for you to raise a little ‘dough’ for our 

school! Cobs Bakery will give PVCA back 

5% of the sale every time you purchase 

from them and mention our school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Principal’s Hours                                                            

Monday, Wednesday & Thursdays:              
11:00am - 5:00pm 


